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Good afternoon members of Traverse City Lodge #323 
 
 
We will be having a Board and Lodge meeting on Monday July 6 starting at 5:30pm 
(Board at 5:30 and Lodge will start at 6:15).  It is important that you try to attend this 
meeting if available. 
 
At this meeting will be discussion to change our Board of Directors and Lodge Meetings 
from Wednesdays to Mondays going forward.  We will have a vote on this change at the 
Lodge meeting in the Lodge room on Monday July 20.  The entrance for these meetings 
will be at the Lodge room door in the rear of the building.   
 
The Lodge (which includes bar and restaurant) effective immediately will be closed on 
Mondays.  
 
As most of you have heard, lunch service has been brought back Tuesdays through 
Saturdays starting at 12 noon.  We have listened to the membership and researched this 
extensively and we are going to give lunches another go.  But you the membership will 
need to patronize the lunch service for it to become profitable.  Thank you for doing your 
part to keep our Lodge going at this time. 
 
Just a special note - in these times of Covid-19 crisis and election year politics please be 
respectful of all others. Try to turn the other cheek and let’s all try to be kind to one 
another.  I know it may be difficult but in these times we need to forgive and forget and get 
along and prosper as a strong Lodge. 
 
Fraternally yours, 
 
Richard Gauthier Exalted Ruler, Roger Sladek Chairman of the Board, the Supervising 
Body, and the Board of Directors 


